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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $8.6 billion in school infrastructure over the next four years, continuing its 
program to deliver 160 new and upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This builds on the 
more than $9.1 billion invested in projects delivered since 2017, a program of $17.7 billion in public education 
infrastructure.

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities 
across NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and 
supports growth in the local economy.

The new school has:

	■ places for up to 400 students from Kindergarten to Year 6

	■ 20 flexible, airconditioned learning spaces for individual and group-based activities

	■ core facilities such as a library, canteen and staff admin spaces 

	■ a multi-purpose hall as well as sports and play space.

The school will be open Day 1 Term 1 2023 to welcome new students.

Progress summary

Since the last update, building has forged ahead:

	■ All school buildings now have roofs. 

	■ The builders have started landscaping the areas of the new school facing the street. 

	■ Work on a staff driveway on Forestwood Drive and a deliveries driveway on Deerubbin Avenue is underway.

The Department of Education received approval in September to install temporary buildings on the site if needed. 
As the build has progressed well, these will only be used if weather or other issues cause construction delays.
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What’s next: 

	■ Once we receive approval from the Council, contractors will start building raised pedestrian crossings on 
Forestwood Drive and Darug Avenue. Residents and others who may be affected will be notified before the 
works begin.

	■ Work will continue on finishing the inside and outside of all four buildings in November, such as painting, 
flooring and finishing the wet areas.

	■ More landscaping work, including the boundary fences, sports courts, pathways, streetscapes and gardens, will 
be finished between now and January. 

	■ Temporary school buildings will be used only if needed, and we expect some works, such as landscaping to 
continue until March.

Frequently asked questions
When will the new school be completed? 

The school will be open and ready to welcome students on Day 1 Term 1 2023.

Will Nangamay Public School have before and after school care?

Yes, please register your interest by calling Lauren Golding on 47327959 or email Lauren.Golding@penrith.city.

When is kindergarten orientation? 

There are two sessions: Tuesday 15 November and Thursday 17 November, 10am to 11.15am. Please contact the 
school at nangamay-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au to book or find out more.

How do I contact the school?

Get in touch by email at nangamay-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au or call or message 0499 864 103.

Enrol now

Visit the school website nangamay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au or scan the QR code.
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